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The public and members of the legal profession are hereby informed that
pursuant to Proclamation No.7 of 2022, as from 24 January 2022 at
9.30am, the Children's Court will be operational at Jules Koenig Street,
Port Louis (ex-Commercial Division Building, opposite the ‘Old Supreme
Court’) and that all services pertaining thereto will be provided in the same

premises.
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Ag Master & Registrar
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